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Dear parents and carers, 
 
In Nursery we have lots of news and a very busy and exciting few weeks planned….. 
 
Forest School 
As a result of the staffing changes Forest School will now change for some groups. 
 
Yellow Group and Green Group will access Forest School together every Tuesday. 
Red Group and Purple Group will access Forest School together every Thursday.   
 
World book day 
Thursday 2nd March 
Due to Forest School we will not be dressing up that day, however we will have a large interactive 
story that all children will access. 
 
 
Red Nose day - Great British staff bake/buy off 
On Friday 24th March the staff will be selling cakes to parents and children to raise money for Red 
Nose day.  Children will decorate cakes and biscuits as a small group time activity and the staff 
will be producing their own cakes for the occasion. 
Cakes will be sold 15 minutes before the end of the Nursery session and sold at various prices. 
 
 
Parent Chats 
Thursday 30th March -   Brenda’s Green group 

Friday 31st March - Christina’s Yellow group 
Monday 3rd April - Linda’s Purple group 
Wednesday 5th April - Jillian’s and Kate’s Red group 
 
Please sign up in your child’s key group week beginning 27th March. 
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Easter Stay and Play 
On Thursday 6thApril we will be holding our Easter stay and play and sponsored sing along.  
Sponsor sheets will be sent out the week prior to the stay and play, if you can bring them back on 
the stay and play day it will be greatly appreciated. 
A raffle will be held by Friends of the Nursery to help raise Nursery funds. 
 
 
SCITT Student 
Our two SCITT trainees finish their placements on Friday 3rd March.  They have built up wonderful 
relationships with the children and staff and will be greatly missed. We wish them the best of luck 
in their future teaching careers. 
 
On 13th March we welcome 5 trainee teachers for an enhanced placement over two weeks.  These 
trainees will be focusing on Technology and Mathematics within the Nursery environment and how 
to develop it further to meet the needs and developmental stages of the children, offering further 
opportunities to strength learning. 
 
 
End of Term 
Nursery will be closed for 2 weeks from Monday 10th April and will re-open on Tuesday 25th April. 
 
 
INSET 
Nursery will be closed on Monday 24th April for an In-service training day. 
 
 


